
NOTICE OF HEARING 
PROPOSED WATER RATES AND CHARGES 

     Ratepayers and other interested parties in or served by the waterworks of the City of Huntingburg are hereby notified that the Common Council of the 
City of Huntingburg will conduct a public hearing at 5:30 o’clock P.M. on June 8, 2021 in the Council Chambers of the City Office Building 508 E. Fourth 
Street, Huntingburg, Indiana to consider an ordinance to increase the Water Cost Tracking Factor by $0.1009 per 100 cu. ft. to recover the increased 
cost of water purchased from Patoka Regional Water and Sewer District, thereby resulting in a total Water Cost Tracking Factor in the sum of $0.3609 
per 100 cu. ft. Said proposed ordinance will result in the following changes to the water rates and charges, if adopted: 
     Water Cost Tracking Factor: 
     In addition to the monthly metered rates, each metered customer shall pay a Water Cost Tracking Charge based on the quantity of water supplied 
monthly as follows: 
      Inside City Outside City 
          Monthly Charge per 100 cubic feet:   $0.3609 $0.3609 
     Effective for all bills rendered on and after July 1, 2021 
     All interested persons may attend and be heard concerning the proposed water rate changes at said public hearing. 
     Dated:  May 25, 2021 

CITY OF HUNTINGBURG 
By: /s/ Thomas A. Dippel 

Clerk-Treasurer 


